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SUMMARY
Removes exemption from requirement to obtain licensure for persons providing certain counseling
services.

Directs Oregon Health Authority to assess supply and demand of behavioral health professionals in
state, report findings of assessment to legislature and make recommendations for legislation.

Expresses policy of state to respect worth and dignity of persons with addictive disorders and to
avoid stereotypes in state correspondence and publications. Amends existing law to replace
stereotypes, such as "drug addict," with person-first terms, such as "person with a substance use
disorder." Describes "person-first."

Takes effect on 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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